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Jarvis, Kenneth J.

From: Jose BaezJR [JBaezJR@laumarroofing.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2010 1:45 PM
To: Jarvis, Kenneth J.
Subject: waste oil
Attachments: LRS-1557_000.pdf; IMG00434.jpg; IMG00433.jpg

Mr. Jarvis, 
  
As requested on your visit to my location here is the manafest for disposal of waste oil.  Drums are no longer outside as per picture attached.  We still have not 
emptied any amount of parts cleaner into the oil tanks as discussed.  Same solution is still in place as there is very little to no work being performed in the 
mechanic area.  If there is anything further you require from me please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Respectfuly, 
  
Jose Baez Jr 
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